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Decision Letter 

Executive Committee
	

EX19.23 ACTION Referred Ward: All 

Board’s Independent Review into Missing Persons Investigations -
Request to Extend Timeline and Increase Budget 

Committee Decision 
The Executive Committee referred Item EX19.23 to the Budget Committee for consideration in 
the 2021 Budget process. 

Origin 
(November 27, 2020) Letter from the Board Administrator, Toronto Police Services Board 

Summary 
At its virtual meeting held on November 24, 2020, the Toronto Police Services Board (Board) 
was in receipt of a report, dated November 11, 2020, from Ryan Teschner, Executive Director 
& Chief of Staff, with respect to the above noted matter. 

The Board approved the foregoing report and agreed to forward a copy to the City’s Executive 
Committee to allocate and transfer to the Board additional funding for the Review in an amount 
not to exceed $700,000, and request that such funds be made available to the Board as of the 
date of the request, and until the conclusion of the Review. 

A copy of Board Minute No. P185/2020 regarding this matter is attached. 

Background Information 
(November 27, 2020) Letter from the Board Administrator, Toronto Police Services Board on 
Board’s Independent Review into Missing Persons Investigations - Request to Extend Timeline 
and Increase Budget with an extract from the Board Minute No. P185/2020 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2020/ex/bgrd/backgroundfile-159119.pdf) 

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2020/ex/bgrd/backgroundfile-159119.pdf

